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Woodstock & District home sales improve in March alongside 

a rebound in new listings 

 

Residential sales activity recorded through the MLS® system for the 

Woodstock-Ingersoll & District area numbered 140 units in March 

2018. This was down 33.6% from the monthly record seen in March 

2017 but marked a significant turnaround compared to February. 

March sales were in line with both the five and 10-year averages for 

the month. 

 

On a year-to-date basis, home sales totalled 311 units over the first three months of 

the year. While this was down 33.8% from the record for the period in 2017, it was 

above average compared to the 10 years prior to that. 

 

“While sales were still well below last year’s extreme record month of March, they 

were up considerably from February which is an encouraging sign,” said William 

Cattle, President of the Woodstock-Ingersoll & District Real Estate Board. “It could be 

argued they may have been up by even more if more properties were out there for 

sale. The fact that sales improved in tandem with an improvement in new listings in 

March lends support to the idea that there is probably more demand out there than 

current sales levels suggest. The average home price rose to set another new record 

in March, which is also suggestive of underlying strength.” 

 

The average price of homes sold in March 2018 was a record $371,595, rising 10.7% 

from March 2017.  

 

The more comprehensive year-to-date average price was $365,300, up 8.9% from 

the first three months of 2017. 

 

There were 181 new residential listings in March 2018. This was a decrease of 18.5% 

on a year-over-year basis. That said, it was a marked improvement from the 40% 

plunge recorded the month before. 

 

Supply is near all-time lows. Active residential listings numbered just 213 units at 

the end of March. This was little changed, up only 0.9% (two listings) from the end 

of March 2017, and stood well below the same time in all other years. The log-term 

average for this time of year is closer to 600 listings. 

 

Months of inventory numbered just 1.5 at the end of March 2018, up from the 1 

months recorded at the end of March 2017 and below the long-run average of 6.1 

months for this time of year. The number of months of inventory is the number of 

months it would take to sell current inventories at the current rate of sales activity. 
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The dollar value of all home sales in March 2018 was $52 million, down 26.6% from 

the same month in 2017. 

 

Sales of all property types numbered 144 units in March 2018, down 37.1% from 

March 2017. The total value of all properties sold was $61.9 million, falling 24.3% 

from March 2017. 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 


